

Surveyors Creek Public School Parents & Citizens Association

22 September 2020

Surveyors Creek Public School Families

The P&C would sadly like to announce that after 6 years our wonderful Canteen Co-ordinator Cherie Lilley will be leaving us at the end of this year.

We are looking for a new parent/grandparent volunteer who would be interested in taking on this role. This does require a commitment of <u>EVERY</u> Wednesday and Friday during each school term. If there are 2 mums who would like to work collectively to run the canteen this would also work. Some duties include

- Weekly banking
- Rostering of volunteers
- Attend monthly P&C meetings
- Ordering and liaising with suppliers
- Preparation of lunch orders
- Hold an executive position on the P&C Committee

If you are interested in taking on this role and would like more information please email your details to scpspc.committee@gmail.com or contact the school office and leave your details and they will pass on your details to the P&C.

Kind Regards, P&C President